
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 11 have made a fabulous start to their final GCSE year; when I have visited lessons and 

assemblies it has been pleasing to see such enthusiasm and determination to succeed.  It is clear to 

see that each student is striving to reach their full potential and as a staff we are fully committed to 

supporting them. 

Each year, subject teachers provide intervention sessions in the form of after-school sessions which 

run from 2.50 pm – 3.50 pm.  These session focus on revising key subject specific content and 

developing examination skills and technique.  Although these sessions are not compulsory, regular 

attendance has been shown to have a positive impact on the outcomes of our students and we 

would encourage students in year 11 to take advantage of as many available sessions as possible. 

Afterschool intervention begins in earnest this week and the table below outlines which sessions are 

available and when this term. We have tried to minimise clashes as far as possible but where these 

do occur, students will be able to select their own priority. 

WEEK  TUESDAY  WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY  

A Maths  Science  English  English  

B Psychology  
Textiles AP  
Music Technology  
MFL  
Geography  
Art SB  

Art LP  
DT  
RS  
Electronics  
Food SJ  
Drama   

History  
BTEC Sport  
Graphics  
Music  

Statistics  
Food VK  

In addition, some students will receive additional small group intervention in the core subjects of 

English, maths and science during form time.  There will also be additional sessions offered during 

the school holidays.  These sessions will be on an invite only basis and invite letters will be shared 

with parents over the coming weeks.  

I thank you in advance for your support during this important year.  Should you have any questions 

regarding intervention please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Your Sincerely 

Mrs Kane 

 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


